Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

August 8, 2020 Meeting Minutes:

President Tim Martin called the meeting to order at the Moose Lodge Hall in Rockingham. There were
11 members present. The July minutes were not read due to Max leaving prior to the meeting due to illness.
Old Business: .

Concemns of Van Billingsley selling his business and related question of new owners allowing our
repeater equipment on their property. Mark Dawkins N4CMD spoke to Mr. Billingsley prior to the meeting.
Mark related that the total turnover of his business will not full occur for approx. 4 more years. He further
related to Mark that RCARC will always be welcome on his property with assured use of his tower and radio
equipment house.

Arcom equipment: Mark N4CMD advised that due to Covid, the necessary tech info and cable is not
available at this time and he hopes to resolve and get the Arcom in service ASAP.

New Business:

Butch Parris NAAWP RE: Ham testing. WAVEC has cancelled test sessions for Aug/Sept. 2020.
Tentatively looking at December, 2020 1st Saturday as a possibility. .

President Martin N4TDM reported $160.00 donations for Erin Kearns KJ4UTM SK memorial. This
amount was donated to Richmond County Animal Shelter per her request to Max prior to her passing.

Ted KB4CIT requested that members are need to take down an antenna at Connie Parker's W4CLP
home. Ted encouraged everyone to participate each Saturday at 0930 for Good Morning Friends rag chew on
the repeater. Several members volunteered for the tower removal.

The club members send all best wishes to Barbara KK4HWH for a speedy recovery from her recent
surgery.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Allan Brown / W4EAB (Catching up paperwork)
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